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Question:  

 

Both Professor Baggoley and Dr. Lum have publically confirmed that many patients in 

Australia are sick, often becoming ill following a tick bite. Why has the government failed to 

notify pathology laboratories, medical colleges and doctors of the existence of a Lyme-like 

disease in Australia? And why has it also failed to notify doctors to treat patients with 

presenting with Lyme and Lyme-like illness (even with no travel history) in accordance with 

the best knowledge of the day while research continues?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health has provided information for Australian medical practitioners on 

its Lyme disease webpage http://www.health.gov.au/lyme-disease.  The Chief Medical 

Officer, Professor Baggoley, also wrote to Australian medical practitioners about Lyme 

disease in 2013, 2014 and 2015.  These communiqués are also on the Department’s webpage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


